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From,

Mr. George Beth
Beth Enterprises
26 E, Lincoln Ave
Rockaway, NJ

To,

Mr. Adam Brosnan
SCORG International,
302, Willow Ave
Rockaway, NJ

Dear Mr. Brosnan,

It is with great delight that I am able to accept the offer of sponsorship from your company SCORG International. 

As per your offer, Beth Enterprises would be happy to accept the canned juices and bottled water for the duration of our Charity Event for blinds Please find attached a copy of the sponsorship package that we wish to enter into with your group. We will contact you soon to schedule a meeting where we can fully discuss the details of the activity. I have retained one for our files as well.

I look forward to meeting you soon. Thank you again for your kind offer.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. George Beth 
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